HB 927 -- PERFORMANCE MEASURES
SPONSOR: Eggleston

Beginning in calendar year 2019, public institutions of higher
education, in collaboration with the coordinating board, will
replace any existing institutional performance measure relating to
sophomore retention, or any existing institutional performance
measure relating to freshmen completing 24 hours in their first
academic year, with an institutional performance measure relating
to job placement in a field or position associated with the
student's degree level and pursuit of a graduate degree.

Such job placement measure will be weighted as one-third

of the performance funding allocation for each institution,

with the four remaining measures counted equally as the remaining
two-thirds of an institution's performance funding allocation. The
success or failure of any institution to meet any of its
performance measures will not affect the performance funding of any
other institution. If an institution fails to meet its performance
measures the forfeited funds will revert to general revenue.



